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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 10th April  2006 
Question No 19. 
 
Question:  Councillor Joe Neville
To ask the Manager for a detailed update on the formulation and subsequent implementation of a "play policy" for the County and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?

Reply:
The Draft County Play Policy has now completed the Area Committee process and is for formal adoption at today’s Council Meeting. 

The Draft Policy will then be made available for public consultation and submissions will be invited from all interested parties. 

The Draft Policy will also be presented to Comhairle Na Nóg at their next meeting. 

Following receipt of all relevant submissions, the Draft Policy will be reviewed in light of  these submissions and a final County Play Policy will then be brought back to the members for adoption. 
